

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

28th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Our Apple Day is on Saturday 14th October between 11am and 1pm.

Apple Day celebrates our apple trees and the fruit we gather from them.

We try to be imaginative and creative in the ideas we share with you for using apples.

We have organised some art and craft activities and apple activities such as: apple printing, making apple bird feeders and apple bobbing etc.

There will be refreshments available.

We are asking if parents/carers could donate apple treat such as: apple pies, apple crumbles, apple muffins etc. for us to sell on the day.

At Apple Day we usually do not charge for the activities or the refreshments, but ask for donations. We plan to do this again this year too. However, we realise that some people do not use cash anymore and so, if you would prefer not to use cash on the day, you can make your donation using ARBOR. We have set a minimum donation of £1.00, but you may donate more if you wish too. Any money donated to the school for this day will be spent on Eco projects in the school grounds.

Apple Day is a popular, but smaller event than the Summer Fair or Christmas Fair at The Ryde so you could plan for your visit to last approximately 30 - 45 minutes.

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday 14th October.

Sue Monepaoer

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sue Thompson

Headteacher















